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December 14th ISP5

.year Sir,

The Section for Artistic Relations of the International 

Institute for intellectual Co-operation has been entrusted, with 

the tash of establishing’ a classified inventory of the available 

resources of artistic work in all countries. With this aim in 

view we are endeavouring to collect all possible information 

on the method of organisation of instruction given on the fine- 

arts and the history of art, not only in specialised institutions 

such as Academies and Conservatoires, but also in Universities 

and Secondary Schools-

I should be most grateful if your University would assist 

us in this enquiry by answering the questionnaire enclosed here- 

wi th .

Thanking you in anticipation for your kind assistance,

I am, dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

I

The Director

A AS

for Arrititic Reiaton;


